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From: Clarren, Sarah
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 9:06 AM 9&:{"’
To: 'imobrien60@comcast.net’
Subject: RE: New House at 46 Summit Ave
Mary and John,

| am in receipt of your email and will provide to the Board.
Best,

Sarah

Sarah Clarren | Community Development & Planning Dept. ] Town of Hull | 253 Atlantic Avenue | Hull, MA 02045]781.925.3595|
sclarren@town.hull.ma.us |

From: jmobrien60@comcast.net [mailto:jmobrien60@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 4:22 PM

To: Clarren, Sarah <sclarren@town.hull.ma.us>

Subject: New House at 46 Summit Ave

Dear Sarah Clarren,

We are writing this email to give our support of the new house that will be built at 46 Summit Ave. We
spoke to the new owner of the land (Renate Devin) and we are satisfied that our ocean views from
our home (across the street) at 41 Summit ave will not be blocked. We have lived year round at this
location for 33 years. Before that time, my husband's family lived at this location (when it was a
cottage), from 1949.

Thank you.
Mary and John O'Brien

41 Summit Ave
Hull Ma, 02045
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